
Public Comments on Proposed 2021 DFCs received July 9- July 27, 2021 

 

The 90-day period for accepting public comments on the proposed 2021 Desired Future 
Conditions for all managed district aquifers closed on July 27, 2021. A public hearing for 
comments was held June 10, 2021. Comments have been received via email and orally 
received during the Regular Board meeting held July 8, 2021. 

Since the last board meeting, five (5) additional comments were received from the 
following individuals/entities: 

• Judith McGeary – Individual (Bastrop) 
• Pines & Prairies Land Trust – Melanie Pavlas (Bastrop) 
• Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District – Gary Westbrook 
• Environmental Stewardship – Steve Box (Austin)  
• Dianne Wassenich – Individual (Bastrop) 
• Renate Suitt – Individual (Bastrop)  

The above listed comments were emailed to each of the directors July 27, 2021 and 
were posted on the District website on July 28, 2021. 

 


